
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, February 5, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza Or 

 BBQ Chicken  

    

BIRTHDAYS:  Valeria Flores  

 

 

1. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie’s RPG Club is looking for new and returning members to 

start its new campaign. Anyone interested should head to Mr. Hood’s Google Classroom 

page and complete the interest survey. More information about what RPG Club is and 

other details can be found on the interest survey. Please see Mr. Walsen for more 

information.   

 

     

    

    

 


